
Schultz, Adam 

8/22/2012 3:34:48 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RAM2 PPAs

Hi Meredith,

I’m sure that PG&E has conveyed this to me at some point - but could you remind me when 
PG&E is planning to file its AL with PPAs from RAM2?

Just want to make sure that I’m tracking the schedules for each of the IOUs on this.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
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